
Dear Parents/Guardians:

The Clark Mills PTO is a Parent Teacher Organization committed to enriching the educational and
social experiences of Clark Mills students, their families, and our amazing staff/administrators. Our
role as a PTO is to provide a bridge for parents and teachers to align efforts to maximize each
child’s experience. Our fundraising efforts enable us to donate various educational and social
enhancements to Clark Mills families.

To support the PTO:
● Become a member - join at www.clarkmillspto.com; $15 annual family membership. The
password is “Spike”.
● Like our Facebook page, “Clark Mills Dragons,” - ask questions, get the latest information,
view/post photos, and see event reminders.
● School Spirit Shop - visit www.clarkmillspto.com and look for the link to the shop.
● Attend CMPTO member meetings - hear the latest updates on school/district news and learn
more about upcoming events. The PTO presidents from each school participate in a scheduled
meeting each month with the superintendent, Dr. Santora, to discuss questions, concerns, and
ideas. Any relevant information will be shared with you during these meetings.
● Volunteer - help is needed for events and initiatives throughout the school year. We cannot
make these events happen without the help of all our parent volunteers.
● Donate - there are opportunities to contribute to PTO activities throughout the year.

Our website www.clarkmillspto.com provides you with everything you need to know about the
Clark Mills PTO, including a calendar of school and PTO events, volunteering opportunities,
purchase spirit wear, and more.

We have a calendar full of events planned for the children, and we can’t wait to kick-start the
school year. Please join us for our first PTO meeting on September 26th at 7 pm in person at
Clark Mills. Details to follow.

As we embark on this year’s journey together, we are excited for what’s ahead. We look forward to
connecting with our incoming students and their families and welcoming back our current
Dragons. Together, we will make this year amazing!

If you have any questions, please email the board at clarkmillspto@gmail.com.

Thank you in advance for your support and participation.
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